MF /PJM

1

Professor Baroness McFarlane
Department of Nursing
University of Manchester
Stopford Building
Oxford Road
MANCHESTER 13 9 P7

11 June 1985

Dear Jean,

I've heard from Prof. Burton of your inability to be involved with this year's final examinations (see our correspondence 10 and 31 July 1984) and that Dorothy will be taking your place. I am looking forward to seeing 'er and will be sending the scripts in time for the examination board.

I very much hop? that you will be able to come next year which will also signal the end of the ill-fated B dford College Nursing Studies Course and provide an opportunity for us to discuss nursing university policy in relation to the setting up of these courses.

I hope you are keeping well.

Yours sincerely

Marion Ferguson Director Nursing Studies.